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Omaha Public Power District
1923 H RNEY a OMAHA, NEBRASKA 68102 m TELEPHONE S36 40C0 AREA CODE 402

September 10, 1981

Mr. C. H. Hackney
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

-

Reference: Docket No. 50-285

Dear Mr. Hackney:

The Commission's letter dated June 19, 1981 requested inform-
logistic support for upgrading

ation from the District concerning(ENS).the Emergency Notification System The District's response

dated July 30, 1981 stated in the first sentence of the last para-
graph of page 2, "The E0F Room No. 11 station will be moved to the
new Emergency Operations Facility to be installed April 1982." The
stated April 1982 relocation date is incorrect and should be changed
to October 1982, as the new Emergency Operations Facility will not
be ready for full operation until October 1982, consistent with the
schedule identified in NUREG-0737.

Sincerply,
. t
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W. C. Jones
Division Manager
Production Operations

WCJ/KJM/TLP/RWS:jmm

cc: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20036
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